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I want to submit my testimony as a homeowner in the Buckman neighborhood, living 

in a condo built in 1911. I absolutely support any move in Portland to allow for 

additional housing, particularly for low income or first time buyers. We have a rich 

and vibrant city that will only be harmed if we don’t find a way to allow people to live 

in it without coming in with generational wealth or tech money. I support the measure. 


